
Unit: Draw conclusions 

Grade Level: 12 
Unit Name: Draw Conclusions 
Pacing (example 6 weeks) 

Priority Standards:  
 
12RL1A:  Draw conclusions, infer, and 

analyze by citing relevant and thorough textual 

evidence to support analysis of what the text 

says explicitly as well as inferences drawn 

from the text, including where the text leaves 

matters uncertain. 

 

12RI1A:  Draw conclusions, infer, and analyze 

by citing relevant and thorough textual 

evidence to support analysis of what the text 

says explicitly as well as inferences drawn 

from the text, including where the text leaves 

matters uncertain. 

 

12SL1C:  Respond thoughtfully to diverse 

perspectives including those presented in 

diverse media; synthesize claims made on all 

sides of an issue, and, when warranted, qualify 

or justify their own views and understanding 

and make new connections in light of the 

evidence and reasoning presented.  

 
 

Learning Targets: 
 
“I will cite thorough and relevant evidence 
explicitly stated in the text to support 
conclusions drawn from fictional text.” 
 
“I will cite thorough and relevant evidence 
from inferences to support conclusions 
drawn from fictional text.” 
 
“I will cite thorough and relevant evidence 
explicitly stated in the text to analyze 
inferences made from fictional text.” 
 
“I will cite thorough and relevant evidence 
from inferences to analyze inferences from 
fictional text.” 

 
“I will cite thorough and relevant evidence 
explicitly stated in the text to support 
conclusions drawn from informational text.” 
 
“I will cite thorough and relevant evidence 
from inferences to support conclusions 
drawn from informational text.” 
 
“I will cite thorough and relevant evidence 
explicitly stated in the text to analyze 
inferences made from informational text.” 
 
“I will cite thorough and relevant evidence 
from inferences to analyze inferences from 

Supporting Standards: 
 
12RL1C:  Interpret visual elements of a text 

and draw conclusions from them (when 

applicable). 

  

12RI3A:  Analyze the representation of a 

subject in two different artistic mediums, 

including what is emphasized or absent in each 

treatment. 



informational text.” 
 
“I will respond thoughtfully to diverse 
perspectives in diverse media.” 
 
“I will thoughtfully synthesize claims made 
on all sides of an issue.” 
 
“I will thoughtfully justify my views and 
understanding.” 
 
“I will thoughtfully make new connections 
in light of evidence and reasoning 
presented. 

Big Ideas: 
 
Readers interpret meaning 
autonomously (individually). 
 
 
 
 

Essential Unit Questions: 
 
What does the text mean to me? 
 

 

Vocabulary: 
 
Draw conclusions 
Analyze 
Evidence 
Inference 
Justify 
 

 
 
 
 

 


